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Coleman Bros. Carnival on Shelton Day 

 
Shelton, CT, September 22, 2011 – The Coleman Bros. Carnival is coming back to 

Shelton to support the Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley. The Carnival 

will open Saturday evening and run through Sunday evening.  

 

Come down and enjoy the carnival rides, games of chance, and a variety of carnival 

fare. Attractions for young and old alike.  

 

For further information, call Mary at 772-979-1271. 

 

For more information about the Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley, visit us 

at www.BGC-LNV.com. 

### 


